
THIRD NOTICE  AND NOTICE OF CHANGE OF VENUE

9th - 13th September
Cape St Francis Resort, Eastern Cape, South Africa

The 14th biennial Conference of the Herpetological Association of Africa will be held at 
The Cape St Francis Resort, Eastern Cape, South Africa from 9 to 13 September 2019.

Bordering the beach at Cape St Francis and just 90 minutes from Port Elizabeth airport, 
Cape St Francis Resort is a unique and exclusive paradise on the South African southern 
coast which draws holidaymakers from all over the world to enjoy the glorious beaches, 
excellent water-sport facilities, leisurely lifestyle and the magical beauty of the unspoilt 
surroundings.

PLENARY SPEAKERS: 
Prof Graham Alexander and Prof Hannes Van Wyk.

Luke Verburgt will give a Travellog Presentation. 
International plenary speakers to be announced soon!

Further requests or queries about the conference can be sent to the organising committee 
chair, Shelley Edwards (s.edwards@ru.ac.za).

Keep checking the HAA website 
for details of calls for abstract 

submission and 
registration dates!

Conference organising committee: Shelley Edwards, Krystal Tolley, Michael Bates, Jens 
Reissig, Che Weldon, Bryan Maritz, Jessica Da Silva, Hanlie Engelbrecht, Buyi Makhubo

14th HERPETOLOGICAL
ASSOCIATION OF AFRICA

CONFERENCE

https://www.capestfrancis.co.za/


